

ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY

Department of Public Works

Waste Management Services

Inter-Office Correspondence

RECEIVED

DATE:

October 26, 2001

ULI 25 2001

TO:

Linda Schuett, County Attorney

PLANNING ADMINISTRATION

FROM:

James Pittman Deputy Director

SUBJECT:

Chesapeake Terrace Rubble Landfill

Our office received notification yesterday from the Maryland Department of the Environment (Department) that the application process for the referenced proposed landfill is re-activated. Specifically, the Department is scheduled to hold an Informational Meeting on December 3 in Odenton. I would not be surprised if members of the State delegation will be vocal on the issue.

The County needs to decide whether it wants representation at the meeting and what the County's position is to be. For public perception reasons alone, I do not recommend that we remain silent on the issue. We may need to alert the County Executive on this issue since I anticipate members of the public and elected officials will contact her in the near future. If you need anything from me, please call at your convenience.

pjk

CC:

Robert Walker John Brusnighan Ron Bowen Denis Canayan